
January 12, 2015

Dear Colleague and Member of the SUMMA Notes Community!
I would like to extend my gratitude to those of you who 

participated in AMEREM-2014 at the University of New Mexico!  
The conference was very well attended with an outstanding 
technical program!

In 2015 Professor Yanzhao Xie (Xi’an Jiaotong University, 
China) and Professor Chang-Su Huh (Inha University, Korea) will 
Co-Chair ASIAEM-2015 (http://www.asiaem.org) August 02-07 
on the beautiful island of Jeju, Korea.  We look forward to your 
participation!

In 2016, Dr. Richard Hoad (QinetiQ) will Chair 
EUROEM-2016 (http://www.euroem.org) July 11-15 at Imperial 
College, London, UK.  We look forward to your participation there 
as well!

The SUMMA Foundation wishes you a healthy and productive 
2015!  Please consider contributing to the Notes series, as described 
on the postcard included in this mailing.

Sincerely, 
 

Edl Schamiloglu
President
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